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MESSAGE TO PARTIES AND OBSERVERS 

 
Postponement of the NAP Expo 2025 

 

8 to 11 April 2025 

 

Lusaka, Zambia 

 
 

I would like to inform Parties and observer States to the United Nations Framework Convention 

on Climate Change, the Kyoto Protocol and the Paris Agreement, and the United Nations and related 

organizations and specialized agencies (UN organizations), that due to unforeseen circumstances, the 

NAP Expo 2025, originally scheduled to take place from 8 to 11 April 2025 in Lusaka, Zambia, has 

been postponed. 

 

Further details regarding new date and venue will be communicated once confirmed.  

 

The secretariat apologizes for any inconvenience this change may cause. 

 
 Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 (signed by) 
 
 
 Youssef Nassef 
 Director 

 Adaptation division 

Distribution: To Parties and observer States through their national focal points for climate change 

and diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal Republic of Germany as well as the United 

Nations and related organizations and specialized agencies through their designated contact points. 


